February 19™ 2018
To: Greg Goulin, LSM, JD
Executive Director
Windsor Residence for Young Men

Dear Mr. Goulin

I would like to thank you and your staff at the Windsor Residence for Young Men for
assisting the Toronto Police Service.

The program you operate is of a great and much needed service in helping individuals
change their circumstances and provide them with an opportunity to be successful
contributing members of the community.

Our interaction with your Program and staff was exceptional. It was apparent from our
discussions and meetings that your staff is well trained and very knowledgeable. They
were always professional and accommodating in resolving issues.

I would highly recommend your Program to any individual or organization seeking
assistance for young men in need of direction and support.

Thank you once again and special consideration and thanks to Jason Weinberg and

Christina Krohn for assistance provided to the Toronto Police Service.

Respectfully,

(;Jreggjlendinning ;

Detective #3223
Toronto Police Service



